

September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome back to all students and families as we begin our new academic year.

Tempest photographers will be visiting the academy, on Tuesday 20th September 2022, to take individual photographs of all students Years 7-13. Proof copies of the photographs and order forms will be given to students on the same day. You will then have the opportunity of purchasing a variety of package options should you wish to do so.

If there are any requests for additional family photographs, then please complete the slip below and we will arrange for these to take place. Please return the slip to reception, by Friday 16th September, if you would like this service.

Thank you for your support with this quick turnaround.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Washbourne **Assistant Principal**

Staffordshire University Academy photographs Tuesday 20th September 2022

I would like to request that the below listed students be photographed as a family group.

Students' names:	Tutor group

Signed: Date:

Parent/carer

(Person with parental responsibility)

Please return to reception before Friday 16th September 2022





